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We are delighted to announce 

that we have managed to secure 

3x 2-day training courses 

throughout this academic year—

during November, December and 

March next year. 

 

To add your child’s name to the 

waiting list, please email the 

academy office.  We always need 

parent helpers for  these  

courses and priority will be  

given to those pupils whose  

parents have volunteered to 

help. 

 

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/be-a-

part-of-new-vision-for-egford-lane-park/ 

 

 Thank you to those parents who have completed consent forms and 

paid for Peripatetic Music lessons for this term.  Unfortunately, due to 

several reasons beyond our control, we have not been able to get this 

up and running as we would normally at the start of a new academic 

year.  Please could we ask you to bear with us and we will be in touch 

shortly.  Thank you for your patience and apologies for this delay. 



 

https://

somersetartworks.org.uk/

family/ 

 

 

Please kindly note that Parentpay 

accounts need to be topped up 

with funds to allow your child to 

purchase items from the canteen. 

Free School Meal pupils can use 

their allowance to purchase items 

at break time, however this will 

mean that they have less to spend 

at lunch time. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sunday 26th September 

FROME SHOW FIELD 

The race is a cyclocross race, which 

is a race on grass and mud! 

Entry is £3 for children under 12 

years. 

Visit the website:- 

https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/

events/details/248458/Western-

Cyclo-Cross-League-R2 

 

The first race is at 9am! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The deadline for applications 

for Year 9 places is  

Sunday 31st October.   

The website to apply is live 

from Monday 13th September. 

www.somerset.gov.uk/

admissions 

https://somersetartworks.org.uk/family/
https://somersetartworks.org.uk/family/
https://somersetartworks.org.uk/family/
https://somersetartworks.org.uk/family/


 

 
 

 
Items needed by Fair Frome include: 

- Tinned snacks 
- Tinned fruit 

- Tinned vegetables and potatoes 
- Cold and hot meat 

- Toiletries 
- Jam 
- Soup 

- Sugar, Tea and Coffee  
 

Items we already have lots of: 
- Dried pasta 

- Baked beans 
- Cereal 

- Porridge oats 
- Pet food 

 

Fair Frome: Real People, Real 
Projects, Real Difference 

We are delighted to  

announce that once again 

we will be collecting  

donations for Fair Frome in 

our Aacademy Reception 

area. 

Fair Frome are always 
grateful for donations and 
we thought we would send 
you a list of items that we 

need alongside a list of 
items which we already 

have lots of for you to use 
as a rough food collection 

guide.  

 

Apologies, but due to Parents Evening appointments,  Film Club will not be 

running on the 30th September.  Apologies for any inconvenience. 


